



AGE-FRIENDLY
WORKSHOP

VIRTUAL EVENT



The Town of Penetanguishene has been
working with residents and community
stakeholders on creating an Age-
Friendly Community Plan. We are
getting close! Please join us for an
interactive community workshop to
review and provide your feedback on
our preliminary vision and ideas for
action!



Town Contact: 
Sherry Desjardins ,  Director of Recreation and Community Services 

Phone :  705-549-7453 

Email :  sdesjardins@penetanguishene .ca

Register for the virtual workshop by emailing
jodi@jconsultinggroup.ca, or call 905-399-5634. To learn
more about the project and opportunities to be involved
please visit connectpenetanguishene.ca. 



 Date: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 
Time: 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.







